SHELLEY SADOWSKY, ESQUIRE

SHELLEY SADOWSKY, LLC
ATTORNEY AT LAW

5938 DORCHESTER WAY
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 20852

August 1, 2022

By Email to: Audiofilings@fcc.gov

Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Extension Request for Engineering STA
AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC
WDMJ, Marquette, Ml (Fac. ID 24448)

Dear Audio Division Staff:

TEL: 202-997-9392
shelley@sadowskycommlaw.com

Submitted herewith is the request of AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC (“AMC"), licensee of AM Station
WDMJ, Marquette, Ml (the “Station”), for further extension of the engineering Special Temporary
Authority (“STA”) originally granted in File No. BSTA - 20200511AAG authorizing the Station to operate
with temporary transmitting facilities. Included with the STA extension request is AMC’s Anti-Drug

Abuse Act Certification.

Please direct any questions concerning this matter to undersigned counsel for AMC. Thank you.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelley Sadowsky-
Counsel for AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC
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Re: Engineering STA Extension Request
AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC
AM Station WDMJ, Marquette, Ml (Fac. ID 24448)

AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC (“AMC”), licensee of AM Station WDMJ, Marquette, Mi
(Fac. ID 24448) (the “Station”), hereby respectfully requests a further 180-day extension
of special temporary authority (“STA”) to operate WDMJ with the transmitting facilities
originally authorized to the predecessor licensee of the Station, Sovereign
Communications, Inc., in File No. BSTA-20191009AAK, which was most recently
extended in File No. BESTA-20220112AAE.

After consummating the assignment of license of WDMJ in March 2022, AMC began the
process toward constructing a new transmitting tower for the Station. AMC ordered the
steel for the tower and applied for a permit from the county needed to construct the
tower. The permitting process hit a snag, as the county requested more information
about the tower than AMC could provide from the manufacturer's catalog. AMC is
currently working to satisfy the county’s request. Thus, while AMC had hoped to
construct the tower this month (August 2022), that does not appear likely at this time.
Accordingly, a six-month further extension of STA is respectfully requested so that
WDMJ may continue to serve its listeners.

I hereby certify that neither AMC nor any party to the application (STA extension
request) is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-

Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. /7

Christopher Bernier’
CEO
AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC

Dated: August 1, 2022






